
TOWN OF HOLLAND NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
ORGANIZATION: Plan Commission 
    
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC:  There will be no Plan Commission meeting in October.  The next 

meeting date is scheduled for Wednesday, November 7, 2018. 

 

Marilyn Pedretti 

Clerk 

 
DATE NOTICE E-MAILED & POSTED:  9/27/18 
Posted at the Town Hall, Holmen Post Office and Holmen County Library.  


